

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

9th March 2022

Dear Parents & Carers,



Red Nose Day Friday 18th March 2022

Red Nose Day 2022 is just around the corner and we've decided to join in the fun.

To raise money, we will be having a non-uniform day and ask that one item of clothing to be red or nose related. We will also have lots of other fun activities for the children to join in with throughout the day.

As we would like children to wear something red or red nose related, we would ask for a suggested donation of £2.00 for non-uniform which will go towards the total money raised. Donations should be brought into school in a named envelope and handed to form teachers / key workers. Any class that usually have PE on a Friday should bring their PE kit into school to change into prior to their lesson.

We will again be selling red noses (100% plastic free) from the school office at £1.50 each. Children wishing to purchase a Red Nose should bring their money in a named envelope to the school office.

The money we raise will be used to change countless lives, both here in the UK and worldwide. Red Nose Day donations help tackle important issues including homelessness, hunger, domestic abuse and mental health stigma.



Telephone: 0151 625 6993

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

We'll also be using Red Nose Day as a learning opportunity to help our pupils explore the issues facing young people across the world, and how the money we raise can help.

We really appreciate your support and hope that you'll have fun helping us raise lots of money for Red Nose Day.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway

Headteacher











